
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Today marks the half-way milestone this school year! I 

hope that you enjoy seeing the hard-work and exciting 

opportunities classes have had in their recent weeks of 

learning since the Christmas break.  

 

As you can see from the graphics, the autumn parent 

survey results continue to show the school in a very 

positive light. 100% of respondents felt that their child is 

happy and safe at our wonderful school and that there 

continues to be plenty of opportunities for enrichment 

and wider personal development.  

 

One area that we will look to develop is the clarity in our 

expectations for all learners. We think that our 

outstanding outcomes in reception, Key Stage 1 and 2 

speak for themselves but of course, we recognise that 

high expectations run far wider than academic measures. 

It is validating that all would recommend the school to 

other parents and there were some lovely comments to 

pass on to staff too – thank you. The school’s summer 

survey will be available after the Easter holiday.  

 

We will take the upcoming parent meetings at the end of 

March as an opportunity to continue to refine our school 

offer but as ever, if you have any questions or comments, 

please do not hesitate to speak to me on the school gates.  

 

Please don’t forget to regularly visit the class pages and 

other areas of the school website for even more pictures 

and updates of school life this year – thank you for your 

continued support. 
 

With all best wishes as ever, 

Mr David Gordon - Head Teacher 

Countess Gytha Primary School 
West Camel Road, Queen Camel, 

Yeovil, Somerset, BA22 7FF 
Tel: 01935 850345 

E-mail: 

office@countessgytha.ppat365.org  

 
Website:      

www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

is Mr Gordon and Deputy 

Safeguard Leads are Mrs Trusson, 

Miss Bridge, Miss W Flagg and Mrs 

Gillman. The school’s Safeguarding 

and Child Protection Governor is 

Mrs Sam Clifton. 

 

Friday 9th February 2023 

Countess Gytha 
N E W S L E T T E R 

Spring 1 Edition 
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Sundries… 
Choir Concert 

 
Westlands Entertainment Venue:   A Festival of Song on Friday 9th February 2024  

 
Tonight, the school choir are performing in, ‘A Festival of Song’ at Westlands 

Entertainment Venue – keep an eye out for a recount in next half-term’s 
Diary Dates.  

 
Good luck choir! 

Sports Update 

Physical Education and extra-curricular sport continues 
to thrive at Countess Gytha. There were recent wins in 

the football at Buckler’s Mead, the Basketball at 
Westfield and the Cross Country at Yeovil Showground.  

Congratulations to all the students that have attended 
our sports events outside of school hours and thank you 
also to all parents, volunteers, the local community, and helpers that enable our 

school to attend these events and clubs. 

All at Countess Gytha are excited for the challenges in sport coming our way 
in the second half of the school year, with netball and cross events in the first 

week back. 

Mr Gallagher and Mr Bunter 

 

Enrichment Club change over 

Please note that the following clubs remain the same:  

Film Club, Coding Club, Hama Bead Club and Art Club. 

Children who were allocated Group 2 start in Multi Sports Club, Animation Club, Construction Club 
and Dodgeball Club from the week of 19th February 2024.  

If you are unsure of which clubs your child was allocated, please speak to Mrs Annetts or email the 
school office. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



 
Book in a Jar/Box Competition 
We are also running a ‘Book in a jar/box’ competition to celebrate World Book Day.  Children are invited to 

think about a how a favourite book, could be represented in a simple jar or a shoebox.  

There are some examples of jars below for you to have a look at.  Any clear jar can be used, a coffee jar, 

jam jar or other. You can put carefully chosen items to represent your book into 

your jar, selected quotes from your book, perhaps even clues about its characters 

or setting.  

Please make sure that any ‘Book in a jar/box’ competition entries are clearly labelled 

with the book that is being represented, your child’s full name and year group. 

All entries must be in school on the morning of Thursday 7th of March for 

judging.  Winners will be announced in assembly on the afternoon of the 7th and the 

jars/boxes will be available for viewing by the whole school as part of our World 

Book Day celebrations. 

Good luck! 

       

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank you Mrs Crang! 

Mrs Crang is stepping back from her role as class TA in Pendragon but not 

from Countess Gytha altogether. Mrs Crang 

has been a superb help every Thursday and 

Friday, from lunch duties to phonics teaching, 

first aid to science investigations – Mrs Crang 

has been a brilliant member of our teaching 

staff. The family farm calls however, but we 

are delighted that she has agreed to continue 

with Mrs Hewlett in delivering Environment 

Education on Friday afternoons for the 

remainder of the year – thank you Mrs C! 

 

PTFA Film Night 

Thank you to all who came and had a great time earlier this term – we look forward to 
seeing lots of parents at this year’s AGM – details below!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Queen Camel 
Medical Centre 

 

Queen Camel Medical Centre’s 
pharmacy extension is now 
underway and the build is 
progressing well. 
 
We would ask that you do not use 
the car park for school drop off or 
pick up and please park considerately if using the lane. 
 
If you would like any further information regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Sarah Jones - Practice Manager 

www.queencamelmedicalcentre.co.uk 

 
 

Chinese New Year  
 

From Saturday 10th February, it will be the year of the ‘Wood dragon’ 
in the Chinese Zodiac. To celebrate this year’s Lunar New Year, 

children in Merlin (reception), Pendragon (Year 1 and 2) and 
Excalibur (Year 4 and 5) made this superb dragon to perform in a 

lion dance with children in Lancelot (Year 5 
and 6).  

 
We have some ‘dragon children’ celebrating their zodiac sign this 
year – good luck to Dexter B, Freya, Henry, Ben, Emily, Cullie, 
Leia, Eloise, Harry and 
Chloe – all in Lancelot 
class!  

 
 

 

Please Remember… 
 

Respect our neighbours and each other; please 
park courteously and with the due care and 

attention that parking in and around a school 
requires. 

 
Thank you for not parking in the Queen Camel 

Medical Centre when visiting the school. 

https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.queencamelmedicalcentre.co.uk%2F&e=53588852&h=06ca6c6b&f=y&p=n


Congratulations Poldens House!  
 

As our house winners of the half-term, a MUFTI-day will be 
held on Friday 23rd February 2024 for children in Poldens. 
You may choose to come to school in your house colour of yellow or 

other MUFTI as desired.  
 

 
 

Thursday 22nd February is World Thinking Day. 
 

If your child is part of Girlguiding or Scouting they are invited to wear their Rainbow, 
Brownie, Beavers or Cubs uniform to school on Thursday 22nd February. 

 

Each year since 1926, on 22nd February, members all over the globe have celebrated 
World Thinking Day. It’s a day when they think of each other and give thanks and 

appreciation for their international friendships. 
 

22nd February was chosen as the date for Thinking Day because it was the mutual birthday of Lord and 
Lady Baden-Powell, the founder and original World Chief Guide of the Girl Guides, respectively. 

 

One of the traditions of Thinking Day is that members of Girlguiding and Scouting groups wear their 
uniforms to school to show others that they are part of the movement. 

1612 980 1312 1683 



Pupil Premium 
 

The pupil premium is additional funding that the Government provides for each child 
who is believed to be disadvantaged in achieving their best in education. At Countess 

Gytha Primary School, we provide high quality education and enrichment 
opportunities for all our pupils, regardless of their ability or background. However, it is 

useful to receive this funding for all children entitled to it. There are a large range 
qualifiers, including if your child is entitled to free school meals or a member of the 
household is currently in receipt of Universal Credit (or has been at any time in the 

last six years). Please apply through the following link: 
Pupil Premium Information  

School Uniform 
Our school uniform colours are navy blue, white and grey with navy and green striped ties. 
 
Please can all children come to school dressed in the school uniform as follows: 
 

• All Children – White Shirt/Blouse (plain) with Tie 

• Navy Sweat V Neck or Cardigan (logos are optional) 

• Grey Trousers/Shorts 

• Socks/tights – Grey/Black 

• Grey Skirt/Pinafore (White, grey or black Socks)  
• Black School Shoes (Black Boots can be worn during the winter 

months) 
 
School PE Kit is: 

• White logo or plain Polo Shirt 

• Navy Shorts 

• Navy jogging bottoms for winter 

• Trainers 

• Logoed hooded sweatshirt (optional) 
 
All items are available from South West Schoolwear with many also available from the school’s 
PTFA. Thank you for your support in ensuring all our children look very smart and feel ready to 
learn. 

https://beta.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-families/early-years-and-childcare/early-years-pupil-premium-information-for-parents/


 
School Council and Eco Committee Update 

 
The School Council have held four meetings this term, so far. Our main agenda this half term was to work 

alongside our Eco Committee to discuss how we could best improve our school environment and to 
complete actions from our Eco Schools action plan. 

 
This was met with huge enthusiasm by all involved, with the making of 
new bird boxes, bird feeders and designing new bug hotels. All these 
now adorn the KS1 outside area along with a bird house and feeder in 

the main playground. 
 

The council were very keen to share 
their ideas and achievements for the upcoming term with the governing 

body of the school and were delighted to invite Mr Straker Nesbitt to join 
them at a meeting where he took the hot seat for a question-and-answer 

session! 
 

We have delivered two whole 
school assemblies this term. The first was to 

inspire the children at our wonderful school to 
challenge themselves to try and gain a Blue 
Peter badge and the second to inform the 

school about The Big Garden Birdwatch of 2024. 
In total we had 50 families take part our 

Birdwatch and this data alongside the data 
collected for, our school observations have been sent, to add to the National totals. 

 
Both assemblies were very informative and delivered enthusiastically by the children involved. We have been 

delighted to hear that many of the children have already applied for the Blue Peter Badges and have been 
successful. Well done to all! We look forward to sharing your achievements in up-and-coming assemblies.  

 
Council members will be fund raising as soon as we return to school - with Red Nose Day fast approaching, 

the annual cake sale and Red Noses will be on sale at the end of the school day. 
As mentioned recently in the Diary Dates, we are also setting up a ‘Care and Share Rail’ 

where coats that no longer fit your child can be donated and placed on the rail for 
families to help each other out.  

 
We would like to thank-you for your continued support and hope you will be able to 
support us with our endeavours in the upcoming terms - Mrs Sherry, The School and 

Eco Councils 
 



Mini-Merlins Preschool 
 

 

We have had a super busy start to the spring term exploring our topic of Superheroes!  From 

Spiderman and Batman to real-world superheroes such as police, nurses and farmers and 

the people who help us every day, we have had lots of fun learning through our play. 

 

We started the term by turning ourselves into Superheroes and making a colourful Superhero 

mask. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been lucky enough to have some visitors come into preschool and talk about their 

jobs and what they do every day. Our first visitors were two local PCSOs, all the children 

loved trying on the police hat and sitting in the police car. They even put the lights and sirens 

on for them! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the visit the children made their own police car. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a visit from a nurse who showed the children how to put on a bandage, a sling and 

they even got to use a stethoscope to listen to each other’s heart beats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

All the children were super excited when we had our final visitor come to preschool this week. 

We were lucky enough to have a visit from a farmer, who not only brought his tractor for the 

children to sit in, but he also brought two sheep and two piglets! The children were very 

careful when stroking the piglets and even got to feed the sheep. 

 

As always, the children have enjoyed looking at books and listening to stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have explored mixing colours when painting some beautiful pictures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the first half of the spring term both preschool 

and Merlin class have enjoyed ‘Fun Fridays’ when 

we have opened the doors between the two 

classrooms and the children have been free to 

explore and play. Lots of fun has been had by all and 

we look forward to continuing this during the next half 

term! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have finished the term making Chinese lanterns as part of our Chinese New Year 

celebrations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break and look 

forward to seeing you all when we return, when our topic 

will be ‘Once Upon a Time’. 

 

 
 



Merlin Class 

 
Merlin Class have enjoyed spending the last 6 
weeks learning about ‘Creatures Big and Small’. 
We have appreciated a wide selection of books 
as part of our topic including The Gruffalo, 
Rumble in the Jungle and 
Tyrannosaurus Drip, as well as 
looking at non-fiction books. 

The children have enjoyed learning about lots of 
different animal facts, including investigating their 
habitats and diets. Merlin Class have learnt lots of new 
vocabulary which they have passionately shared with 
other adults across the school – super learning, 
Merlins!  
 
Our weekly welly walks are back in full swing! Despite the flooding, wind 
and frost, the children have enjoyed embarking on local adventures to 
observe the impact of weather on our environment as well as keeping 
our eyes peeled for any animals, in keeping with our learning topic.  
 

Reading and phonics remains a vital learning 
experience for all Merlins. The children have all 
made remarkable progress with their phonics and 
are progressing rapidly with their reading. We 
have been busy learning lots of digraphs this half-
term which has helped us to become a lot more 
independent with our writing. The children are 

reading and writing longer words, and this is showcased through their 
written work. It is lovely to see the children record down their own ideas 
by confidently applying their phonics knowledge.   
  
In Maths, we have been learning a variety of different 
strategies to enable us to add and subtract two 
numbers from each other. We have been using lots of 
different tools to help us, including ten-frames, 
number lines, drawings and our fingers.  
 



 
The children have enjoyed learning number facts in relation to addition 
and subtraction and have mastered solving number problems! Next half 
term will see us revisit composition of numbers to 10 and exploring even 
and odd numbers.   
 
There has been lots of great learning going on this half term which has 
been sure to keep us all busy! The children are working incredibly hard 
and should be proud of all that they have achieved during the first half of 
their first year at school!  
 
We hope you all have a lovely half term,  
Miss Morris & the Merlin Class Team 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



Pendragon Class 

 

This half term, Pendragon have been exploring traditional tales. 

The children have enjoyed becoming familiar with different 

stories and creating their own version of the Three Little Pigs.  

They had some super ideas as to how to make their own story 

including changing the pigs to koala bears, sheep and frogs. We 

have also been reading the story Cinderella and have been 

focusing on writing setting descriptions, letters to the 

stepmother and recounting the story.  

 

To help the children get into character, we used role play to explore the 

character of Cinderella, before writing letters to the stepmother to explain 

how we were feeling. 

 

In maths, we continue to look at addition and subtraction, using 

practical resources to support our learning as much as possible. We 

have also looked at doubling and halving, money and place value. 

We’ve priced items in a shop so the children could 

practice finding the 

correct coins to pay 

for them and used 

number beads and 

counters to help us counting in 5s and 10s. 

           

‘Everyday Materials’ has been our topic in science 

this half term. The children have explored objects 

around the school and what materials they are made from, as well as looking at 

their properties.   

 

We also carried out an investigation to find the best material 

for the three little pigs to build their house from; the 

children then tested their houses to see whether they were 

strong enough to survive the huffs and puffs of the big bad 

wolf! 

  

In addition to learning about everyday materials, the 

children have also been enjoying outdoor learning this half 

term with Mrs Crang and Mrs Hewlett.   

 

They have been exploring the allotment looking at seeds, plants and leaves and using 

equipment to study them closer. They have produced some great creations using 

different items from the allotments which I am sure they have brought back home. 

 

Finally, we must say a big thank you to Mrs Crang for all her support with Pendragon. 

Mrs Crang will be stepping back from her role as class teaching assistant but will 

continue to support the school in delivering her Environment Education lessons on 

Friday afternoons – thank you Mrs Crang! 



King Arthur Class 
 
We have reached the halfway point of the year and have taken this opportunity to reflect 
on how much the children have learnt so far. Our main topic for this half term has been the 
Egyptians, which the children have enjoyed greatly, and it has been a pleasure to see so 
many of them taking on their own research projects and showing such a keen interest in 
this ancient civilisation. We are very much looking forward to our Egyptian topic day on 
Friday 1st March!  
 
In our history lessons, the children have explored the gift of the river Nile and why it was so 
essential for survival in Ancient Egypt. They have looked at the process of mummification, 
even getting to mummify Mrs Elsworth and Mrs Collins! They have also researched the 
famous Egyptologist Howard Carter, who was responsible for the discovery of 
Tutankhamun’s tomb, as well as explored the hieroglyphic writing system used by the 
ancient Egyptians. As well as this, they have looked at some of the key beliefs of the 
Egyptian gods and goddesses. 
 
The children have loved our art unit this half term, which has linked to the Egyptians; they 
have looked at some popular Egyptian patterns and symbols and used these to create a 
scroll, made from their own hand made version of papyrus paper.  
 
We have also linked our writing to the Egyptians, with a primarily non-fiction focus; we 
have written a non-chronological report about this fascinating civilisation, a newspaper 
report about the discovery of Tutankhamun’s tomb, a diary entry from the perspective of 
Howard Carter and a retelling of the Legend of Isis and Osiris. We have also been working 
hard on our grammatical features, specifically using conjunctions and adverbials of time, 

place and cause.  
 
 In maths, we have consolidated our learning on multiplication and division, before 
moving on to money. We have worked on recognising the value of different coins and 
notes, counted money in pounds and pence, compared amounts and have calculated 
change. As well as this, we have explored different ways of presenting data, including 
in a tally, pictogram, bar chart, table and block diagram, for our statistics unit.  

 
‘Everyday Materials’ has been our focus in Science; we have explored the different uses, 
properties and classifications of materials, looked at how they can change shape or be 
made into new materials, and we have investigated the process of recycling.  
 
In RE, Judaism has been our key religion for this term and we have looked at some of 
the main festivals and celebrations, such as Rosh Hashana, Yom Kippur, Sukkot, Shabbat 
as well as Bat and Bar Mitzvahs. Next half term, we will continue to explore some of the 
key beliefs and elements of Judaism, by looking at their religious texts and places of 
worship.  
 
We are looking forward to another busy half term for Spring 2 and have lots of 
enrichment activities coming up, including our Egyptians topic day, World Book Day and 
our class trip to Cheddar Gorge (more information to follow shortly)!  
 

Thank you as always for your continued support - Miss Bridge, Mrs Elsworth and Mrs Collins . 



Excalibur Class 
 

Excalibur Class studied the digestive system in science 
this term.  We have discovered what our digestive 
system looks like below the surface of our skin and 
learnt the correct names for those parts that play a 
vital part in our digestion of foods and fluids. 
 
Later in the term, we found out the function of each of the organs and body 
parts in the digestive system. Most recently, we have set up an 
experiment to investigate the affect of different liquids/drinks 

on our teeth.  We immersed 5 eggs in a variety of liquids and are recording our 
observations on how each of the liquids are affecting the shell of the egg each 
day…hopefully your children will be coming home at the end of this term telling you 
all about the healthy balance of liquids they can drink, based on the results of our 
egg-speriment! 
 

In our music lessons this term, we have been refining our 
composition and group playing skills, using the 
glockenspiel.  We started with focusing on playing the 
notes D, E and F and now have introduced a fourth note, 
C. It is taking a great deal of concentration to play in time, 
but we are starting to sound really good! 
        

We have covered a range of topics in maths so far this term, 
however the Year 5s particularly enjoyed learning about 
square and cube numbers in maths lessons, whilst the Year 4s 
were practising counting in 6,7,9,25 and 1000, along with 
plenty of challenges and reasoning based on these themes.  
 
Last week, our Year 4 children joined other local schools at 
Ansford for an afternoon of team building activities.  As you 
can see from the photos, the children had lots of fun and were 

faced with several challenges which led to some head-
scratching!! 
 
On a Tuesday morning, we have been fortunate enough to 
begin our day with a yoga session. The children have been 
really enjoying having the opportunity to focus on their health 
and wellbeing during these lessons.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Computing this half-term has been based on image 
composition and editing. When working with Mr Gordon, 
children have been learning about the crop, clone and 
colour saturation tools. The class have discussed the uses 
of these as well as the e-safety messages of understanding 
how pictures can be manipulated such as those well-
illustrated in the Dove Skincare films – well worth a look to start a 
conversation with your children!  
 
Mr Plumbley has been crafting helmets in the style of that found at 
Sutton Hoo in 1938. The children are at the first-fitting stage of their projects, which will continue on 
Friday afternoons after the half-term.   
 
Next term, we will continue to read about the adventures and destiny of Magnus in our class reading 
book ‘Anglo-Saxon boy’ by Tony Bradman, which will also support the children’s history topic based 
on the Anglo Saxons and Scots. 
 
Mrs Trusson, Mr Gordon and Mr Bunter. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z2T-Rh838GA


Lancelot Class 

 

Over the course of this term, Lancelot have been 

studying Crime and Punishment. We have been 

learning about this topic through the ages, 

starting with the Romans and culminating in the 

Victorian prisoner experience. In between, we have 

debated Anglo-Saxon crimes, written diary entries 

as a prisoner, described punishments from the 

Tudor era and even re-enacted hard labour tasks 

that prisoners would experience. Don’t forget we have our school trip coming up at 

Shepton Mallet Prison too! 

In writing this half term, we focused on The Lucky Dip: 

writing a narrative based on this short video. We have also 

read Holes by Louis Sachar, which has inspired a diary entry, 

a non-chronological report and we will continue to write 

about this fantastic novel in the coming weeks.  

 

This term in Ukulele lessons Lancelot have been learning a 

variety of songs, in different styles; Three little Birds, How 

Far I'll Go and Stitches. Children have all really grasped the 

concept of tablature notation, playing short musical phrases 

from TV and film; themes such as Jurassic Park, Spiderman, 

Bluey and The Simpsons. They have been learning about how 

to read a range of rhythmic notation and how to apply that 

to their playing as well as beginning to write their own 

musical scores! 

 

In our language lessons this term 

we have received letters and cards 

from our pen pals in France and 

Mexico. The children have used 

their prior knowledge and the use 

of bilingual dictionaries to help 

translate these letters. 

 



 

We have also been developing our conversational skills 

by adding questions to add detail. As a cross curricular 

activity, we looked at the Belgium artist Ben Heine 

and his concept of Pencil v Camera. With a photograph 

of a famous French landmark the children manipulated 

the photo and added their own artistic flair! 

In PE, the class have been working extremely hard in 

hockey with Mr Gallagher. Focusing on skills such as 

dribbling, stopping the 

ball, passing and using the reverse stick technique to 

dribble. They have been doing tag rugby with Mr Bunter. 

This culminated with a great tag rugby tournament for 

the school and a hockey festival which will be played next 

term. 

Thank you for all the parents who came to our ‘Are you 

smarter than your 10-year-old?” quiz. It was a great 

success and confirmed that the parents know more than 

the children, at this point in the 

year… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



    

Upcoming in the second Spring half-term 
 

• One final week of Year 1 and 2 swimming (Monday 19th February 2024) – 

any outstanding payments to be cleared as soon as possible.  

 

• Yoga for King Arthur and Excalibur Classes – Our weekly Yoga sessions 

continue with Paula. Paula is an accredited Yoga Instructor, and her Green 

Crow Yoga classes help children to find their own sense of calm and 

contentment, a key skill in all walks of life.  

• Enrichment clubs 

Please note that enrichment clubs will finish a week earlier than usual, with 

Friday 15th March being the last enrichment club of the Spring Term. This is 

due to our Spring Parents’ Evenings.  

 

• Deadline to book meals for week commencing 19th February 2024 is 

Wednesday 14th February. If you have any problems with bookings, please 

email the school office with your order.  This is also the deadline for booking 

Breakfast Club and Wrap Around Care Club. 

wraparoundcare@countessgytha.ppat365.org  

 

 Wrap Around Breakfast and After-School Care Club! 
 

Please remember, all bookings should be made by the 
Wednesday of the week before the booking is needed. 

Bookings should be made via 
wraparoundcare@countessgytha.ppat365.org  

 
Thank you for your continued support!  

mailto:wraparoundcare@countessgytha.ppat365.org
mailto:wraparoundcare@countessgytha.ppat365.org


    

e-Safety Update – see more at our Online 
Safety Webpage here 

 

 

 
 

 

https://countess-gytha-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/online-safety-1/
https://countess-gytha-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/online-safety-1/


    
 

 

 

 
 



    

 
 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 

 



    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 



    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NEW SWIM SCHOOL CLASSES 

 

• Immediate availability, NO WAITING LISTS 
•  The first step in your child's swimming journey 
• Stage 1-7 Swim England Learn To Swim Programme 
• Small Groups, maximum of six swimmers 
• Suitable for new learners age 4-years & attending school 
• Also, dedicated classes for older beginners 

• Available Monday - Friday between 16:00 & 19:00 
• Open to all, including non-members 

For more information, please get in touch ☎️ 01935 415633 
 

 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 



    
 

 


